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Ultrex Warranty 

Warranty Coverage Increasing to 3 Years 

 

Effective November 12, 2018, the Ultrex warranty coverage will increase from 2 years to 

3 years. 

This is retroactive to the launch of the Ultrex product line in late 2016.  Since its 

introduction, Ultrex has been very well received by the fishing community and has 

become a game changer for the competitive fisherman.  Ultrex is well designed and 

manufactured, making it very reliable with a low cost of ownership.  The increased 

warranty coverage will instill a high level of confidence giving the consumer additional 

peace of mind.  By making the warranty retroactive to Day 1, we are thanking the early 

adopters for their loyalty to the Minn Kota brand! 

 

Note:  This is for Ultrex models sold to the original owner only, and this does not include 

Factory Reconditioned models (FR in the serial number).  We are working to modify the 

Parts and Warranty Portal to accept claims during the 3rd year so disregard the note to 

submit a proof-of-purchase in these instances.  

 


